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25th Anniversary Semex conference to welcome  

The Princess Royal 
 

Semex UK and Semex Alliance in Canada are honoured to announce that Her Royal 

Highness The Princess Royal will be visiting the 25th Anniversary Semex Dairy 

conference on Tuesday 13th January 2015, at the Radisson Blu Hotel, Argyle Street, 

Glasgow. 

 

“We are delighted and privileged that The Princess Royal is visiting our conference,” 

said Gordon Miller, Vice President Business Development. “She has a keen interest 

in agriculture through her patronage of several organisations, is extremely 

knowledgeable about dairy farming, and is a superb ambassador for our industry.”  

 

The first Semex conference took place in 1990, and, since then, it has grown into 
one of the premier dairy conferences in the UK, attracting industry representatives 

and farmers from across the UK, and from abroad too.  

 

“We are proud and honoured to have organised this conference for 25 years and 

brought something back to the industry we serve,” adds Mr Miller. “Over those 

years we have discussed and debated every topic to do with the industry, and have 

had the top industry leaders and farmers address us. The Princess Royal’s visit will 

be the pinnacle of all of those conferences. 

 

“I would like to thank everyone who has contributed to making the Semex 

conference the success it has been, and still is, including the speakers, delegates, and 

media, plus Glasgow City Council for their generous support over many years. That, 

too, has been much appreciated. On behalf of Semex I look forward to warmly 

welcoming The Princess Royal in January.” 

 
 


